
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: March 18, 2016 

Attempted Robbery - Case 201601344 

On Thursday, March 17, 2016, at about 6:37 a.m., Humboldt County Deputy Sheriffs responded to Glendale 
Rd. near Larsen Heights for a report of an attempted robbery. When deputies arrived on scene they spoke with 
the 57 year old male victim. The victim told deputies he had been walking on Glendale Rd when a 1990’s 
model red Chevy Suburban parked on the side of the road ahead of him. The victim walked passed the vehicle 
and was stopped by two male suspects. One of the suspects brandished a firearm and demanded the victim’s 
wallet. The suspect fired the gun at the pavement several feet from the victim. The victim dropped the clothes 
he was holding and walked away. The suspect fired several more rounds. The victim ran away and called the 
Sheriff’s Office.  

Suspect #1 is described as a white male adult, approximately 24 years old, 6’ tall, 170 lbs, with blonde hair and 
a thin mustache, wearing blue slacks, tennis shoes, and a tan shirt.  

Suspect #2 is described as a white male adult, approximately 22 years old, 6’01” tall, 150 lbs, wearing baggy 
blue pants with faded vertical streak and a blue hooded sweatshirt.  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to 
call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff  

 


